
February 1, 2010
8:30am

Conference Room 329
TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB2798

My name is Keone DeFreitas, and I support HB2798. This bill proposes to extend the length of
terms on the Commission on Fatherhood from two to four years. As a father myself, I believe that
promoting healthy relationships between parents and children is key to the future of our State.

Please pass this bill.

Mahalo.


